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No.Univ/Reg/PS/ 332
Dated:24-11-2021

NOTIFICATION
Subject: Implementation of Traffic Rules

It has been reported that over-speeding and violation of other traffic rules is
increasing within the campus. Therefore, in continuation of notification No. Univ/Reg/PS/113
dated 18.03.2021 regarding ban on underage driving (cars, motorbikes, rikshaws etc.) and
fine on violation of the same in the campus, it is further notified that:

)} Maximum speed limit within the campus will be 20 km/hour.

ii) Maximum 2 persons will be allowed on the motorbike.

iii) Motorcycle-Rickshaw will not be allowed beyond the parking near Gate
No.3. The motorcycle-loader for transportation of material will be

allowed with prior permission of Security Officer.

Anyone found involved in violation of traffic rules will be fined Rs.1000 for first
violation. In case of repeated violation, a fine of Rs.2000 will be charged in addition to
disciplinary proceedings against the concerned student or university employee. The vehicle
will be confiscated until the fine is paid in the University Main Account at HBL through
Challan Form.

Copy to:-

1. Deans of all Faculties

2. Chairpersons / Directors and Heads of all Teaching and Non-Teaching
Departments for wide dissemination of the information among the faculty,
staff and students

3. Secretary to Vice-Chancellor

4. Security Officer to ensure the implementation of notification

5. All Notice Boards of the Departments, Library and Hostels



